Sandy Kitchen

From:

Sandy Kitchen

Sent:

Thursday, February 21, 2019 1:12 PM

To: Subject: Sandy Kitchen FW: Cross walks

From: Ben Kok

Date: February 11, 2019 at 1:09:28 PM EST

To: "Kimberly DeYong (kim4kingsville@gmail.com)" < kim4kingsville@gmail.com>

Subject: Cross walks

Hi Kim, You were the only counsellor that I talked to at election time so I am contacting you on an idea I have for the town.

I see in the Windsor star some stories about painting the cross walks with different designs. I think we should do this is Kingsville as well but with Geese only. See the attached picture, we could have the high School make some stencils with 3 or 4 different Geese in flight and paint them white only on our cross walks going north sometimes and south as well. We could paint them close to down town, church's schools restaurant or were ever there is a lot of foot traffic.

Just an idea, thanks.

Benny Kok Sellick Equipment LTD Engineering Department

